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Comments:   To all respectable parties,

I grew up in Taylor and spent many years in the Apache Sitgreaves Forest hunting and camping. There were

never any feral horses there growing up and the forest was in good shape with an abundance of wildlife. I have

been up in the area recently and have seen the damage these horses are doing. They should be rounded up and

moved to farms or put down to prevent disease from spreading to the elk and dear. They also create competition

with the wildlife for food and water. They are not natural to the environment and need to be removed

permanately.

 

Thank you,

Respectfully

Chris Desch


